
Welly Wednesday 

Spring is peeping through and we have frogspawn in our pond! 

During Welly Wednesday this week the children were very productive.  When FOSPS held the Library 

opening one of the activities was to make Seed paper and today these were sown.   

A mini greenhouse was also constructed to grow seeds in. 


